

The Wembley Schools Federation
Lyon Park Primary School
Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 4HH

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

Sports Day 2024 - Reception - Year 6

Friday 21st June

Dear Parent/Carer,

This year the school will be hosting Sports Day on Monday 15th July. This is a fantastic opportunity to visit the school and watch your child/children take part in a variety of fun sporting events.

The timings of Sports Day are as follows:

9:00 – 10:40 am – Years 3 and 4 10:50 – 12:30pm – Years 5 and 6 1:00 – 2:40pm – Years 1, 2 and Reception

All children will need to wear their school P.E. kit on this day including trainers. The weather is usually quite warm and therefore children should also have a water bottle, sun cap and be wearing sun cream.

Parents/carers are asked to kindly wait at the school entrance on Vincent Road. School staff will open the gates 5 minutes before the event to allow parents to enter the field.

Yours sincerely, Mr Moran Assistant Headteacher

Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk